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PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLE DE MONTRÉAL 

 
 

 

Notice is given that a special city council meeting will be held as follows: 

Date Monday, December 11, 2023, at 9:30 a.m. 

Place Council chamber, Lucien-Saulnier building 
155, rue Notre-Dame Est 
(Champ-de-Mars metro station) 

 

The special meeting of December 11, 2023, will pertain to the adoption of the city’s ten- 
year capital works program for 2024-2033 (central city component), the city’s 2024 
budget (central city component) as well as the approval of the 2024 budgets of certain 
paramunicipal agencies. 

 
Please note that the question period and council deliberations during this meeting will 
pertain to the above-mentioned topics, in accordance with Section 474.2 of the Cities 
and Towns Act. 

 
Anyone who wishes to ask questions in person may do so by arriving one hour before 
the start of the meeting and going to the 1st floor of the Lucien-Saulnier building, 
located at 155, rue Notre-Dame Est (hall d’honneur) to obtain a registration number. 
The draw determining the order in which people may ask their questions will take place 
30 minutes before the start of the meeting. You must provide photo ID for registration 
purposes. 

 
Members of the public may also ask elected officials questions by submitting them by 
email, before 6:30 a.m., on Monday, December 11, 2023, using the online form, 
according to the process posted on the city’s website at montreal.ca, on the 
December 11, 2023, special city council meeting webpage. Full details on the process 
for questions from the public (in person and using the online form) can be found on the 
webpage. 

People registered for question period in person as well as anyone wishing to attend 
council deliberations may access the Lucien-Saulnier building by the main door located 
at 155, rue Notre-Dame Est. 

An interpretation service for persons with a hearing disability is available on request, 
subject to the availability of interpreters. To request the service, please call 
514 872-3142 at least three business days in advance. 

The city offers a drop-in day-care centre from 8:30 a.m. to 12 p.m. on December 11, 
2023. This service is offered free of charge and is only available upon reservation at 
Bureau de la présidence du conseil not later than 24 hours before the start of the 
meeting. 

For any additional information and to follow the next city council meeting, please visit the 
city’s website at montreal.ca. 
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In Montréal, November 30, 2023 
 
 

Emmanuel Tani-Moore 
City Clerk 


